Dear Parent

Collection and Recording of Pupils’ First Language

I enclose a form asking about your child’s First Language.  This is the language to which your child was first exposed in their early childhood and which they continue to use or be exposed to at home or in your community.  

If your child’s first language is a language other than English, please record this language.  The question is not about how well your child speaks English.

If your child is aged 11 or under, you should complete the form for them.  If he or she is aged 11 to 15, you should help them to complete the form.  If he or she is aged 16 or over, he or she should complete the form.

Please return the form to me in the enclosed envelope, or by sending it or bringing it to the school office (or by email if it has been sent to you that way).  Please contact the school office if you would like help completing the form or would like a translated version of it.

The information you provide will be held confidentially. It will be used to provide the school with better information about your child and help us to ensure that all children have the opportunity to fulfil their potential.

The information will not be published in a way that allows individual children to be identified and the information will not be used for any other purpose.  From time to time this information will be passed to the Local Authority and the Department of Education and Skills to contribute to local and national statistics.

Information about your child’s First Language will be passed on to any other school to which your child transfers to save you having to be asked for it again. 

You can ask to check the information about your child’s First Language at any time and, if you wish, to have the information changed or removed.

Thank you very much for your help. 

Yours sincerely,

[Headteacher’s name]

